
      

7th February 2020. 
 
 

Year 3 trip to Blackburn Museum 
 
 

As part of this terms history topic on “Egyptians” we will be visiting the Blackburn 
Museum, on Wednesday 4th March. 
 

The children will take a look around the museum before attending an “Egyptian 
workshop.”  
 

Children must be in school on time, we will return to school at approximately 
3.00pm.  Uniform must be worn. Any child suffering from travel sickness should be given 
medication before school, and a tablet handed to the teacher in a named envelope for the 
return journey. 

         
 Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for children entitled to free 
school meals only, all other pupils will need to bring their own packed lunch, in a named 
plastic bag so all rubbish can be disposed of.   
 
 We are asking for a donation of £5.00, to help cover the cost of the trip.  
 
 Please could you return the slip and payment to school by Friday 28th February 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Mr. Thorpe. 
Y3 Class Teacher. 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for _______________________________________to attend the class visit 
to Blackburn Museum on Wednesday 4th March. 
 
I enclose a donation of £5.00 to cover the cost of the trip/workshop. 
 
Signed __________________________________ Contact Number _____________________ 


